ERT 2022 Year 1 Training 
Our plan regarding residentials in the light of covid and restrictions

We hope that we are moving out of the pandemic and there will be no issue with meeting for the five residentials face-to-face. If at all possible we will run the ERT training face-to-face.

In the unlikely event that it is not possible due to Covid restrictions to run the first residential in April 2022, we will postpone the start until June 2022, and negotiate dates for an additional five night residential later on in the training.
Once the training has begun, in the (again hopefully unlikely) scenario that it is not possible to run a residential we will run the training online on the Saturday, Sunday and Monday mornings (only) from 10 am to 1pm.

This is in the light of our ongoing experience that:
(a) ERT training happens best in-the-flesh 
(b) Some useful and effective ERT training can happen online, and it is important to keep the training experience live and connected, rather than have longer gaps.
(c) Whole days on zoom are over-stretching for many.

Any outstanding training time will be added to the end of the course in face to face residential format. This may result in a delay in the course completion date.
____________________________
Decisions to work in-the-flesh will be made on the following criteria:
-That both trainers are comfortable and confident enough to go ahead
-That we have sufficient processes in place to minimise virus transmission, eg; working in large highly ventilated spaces or outdoors, we’re paying attention to breath, proximity, hand washing, surface cleaning etc.
-That we, and trainees, are working within legal guidelines 
-That no trainees are practically prevented from travelling due to Covid restrictions
-That most if not all of the training group are willing to go ahead
If one or two trainees are not willing to go ahead, we will explore going ahead including them via videoconference.
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